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Northern Statea Power Company
ATTN: Mr., Leo Wachter
Vice Preasident
Powar Production and
System Operation
414 Nicollet Mall
Minnespolis, Minnesota 55401

Gentleman!

This refers to the ianspection couducted by Messrs. C. Brown and
H., Kister c¢f this office om Pebrusry 10-13, 1976, and by Messrs.
C. Brown and N, Choules on February 17-20, 1976, of activities
at the Monticello Nuclear Gemerating Plant asuthorized by NRC
Operating License No, DPR-22 and to the discission of our find-

{ogs with Mr. Larson and other members of the plant staff at the
conclusion of the inspectiom.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifiss areas
examined during tha inspectiom. Withi, these arsas, the
{nspection consisted of a selective examination of procedures

and representative records, observatioms, and ilnterviews with
personnal .

During this inspection, ~ertain of your activities appeared
to be in noncompliance with KRC requirements, as described
under Enforcement Items in the Summary of Findings sectiom
of the suclosed inspection resport,

This notice is sent to you pursuant to the provisions of
Section 2.201 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulatioms. Section 2,201 requires you
to submit to this office within twenty days of your receipt
of this notice & vritten statement or explanation in reply,
{ocluding for each item of noncompliance: (1) corrective
action taksn and the results achieved; (2) corrective actiom
to be taken to avoid further noncomplience; and (3) the dete
wvhen full compliance will be achieved.
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1a sccordance with Sectiom 2.790 of the KRC's "Rules of
Practice," Part 2, Titlse 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a
copy of this letter snd the enclosed inspection report will

be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room, except as follows.
If this report contains informatiom that you or your contractors
believe to be proprietary, you must apply im writing to this
office, within twenty days of your receipt of this letter, to
withhold such information from public discloswe. The
spplication must include a full statemsnt of the reasons for
which the information is considered proprietary, and should be
preparud so that propristary information identified in the
erplication is coutained in an enclosurs to the applicatiom.

We will gladly discuss suy questions you have concerning this
inspection.

Sincearely yours,

Gaston Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Operations and
Ruclear Support Branch

Enclosure:
1E Inspection Raport
Mo, 050-263/76~03

ce w/encl:
C. E. Larson, Plant
Manager

bee w/encl:

PDR
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Anthouny Roisman,
Esq., Attorney
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